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It’s just about time for even the most die hard skiers to hang up 
the skis and boards for this season and turn your attention to 
biking, kiaking, picniking, etc.  Although, Killington is still open 
week ends, and will be open as long as the remaining snow is still 
skiable; which should be into June this season. 
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There is a tentative ski trip planed for January 21 to 26 to 
Snowmass or Big Sky depending on price.  If you are inter-
ested, call Lois or Eleanor at the above numbers.  Also, any 
four to five day trips that might interest you, call Lois to dis-
cuss. 

TRIP INSURANCE HIGHLY RECOMMENDED 

 

 

Midweek Skiing by Gary Schorr:   If you’d like to join us next 
season, please e-mail Gary at gss12@optonline.net.  Include 
your mobile number.  If you were on the list last year there’s 
no need to ask to be included again.  
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extended to January 27 for 5 days of skiing


